
April 1, 2015 
 
Dear Mayfield Residents 
 

Mayfield Town Dog Clinic has been changed to April 18th from 10:00 to 12:00 at the Mayfield Town Hall.  

The cost is $5.00 for a male or spayed female and $10.00 for a female dog.   The Gunnison Valley Animal Clinic 
will also be at the clinic to give vaccinations.   
We will be starting the new road project in the next few days.  Please remove all automobiles, trailers, bikes, 4 
wheelers etc. from the town right-a-ways and put them on your own property.    The town will strictly inforce 
our ordinances pertaining to our right-a-ways in order to maintain our roads and side roads.  We do have a 
copy of the plans for our road project at the Town Hall; please stop in if you have any questions or concerns. 
Please use culinary water sparing this spring. 
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